
Dear Praying Friends and Family,	  DECEMBER 2024


Philippians 4:19 says, “But my God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ 
Jesus.” We have seen the Lord supply in bountiful ways and are excited to see how the Lord will continue to 
do so.


CHURCH

It is so sweet to watch the Lord work in hearts and lives. How 
kind it has been of God to allow us to see it so obviously over the 
past several months!

In addition to our regular Sunday and Thursday meetings, we 
have enjoyed extra fellowship through Bible clubs, all-nighters 
with the teens and young adults, a men’s conference, and a 
Fires of Evangelism Conference. 

This year of 2024 was a year of growth for many in the church, 
and we are excitedly anticipating 2025 knowing that God’s will 
is to build His church and draw people to Himself. May we all 
be faithful to our sweet Heavenly Father.


FAMILY

In November, we enjoyed a quick visit from Kendra’s mom and aunt for Thanksgiving. How we 
enjoyed having them with us for a few days.


Last year, we were gifted a piece of property just outside town here in La Paz in order to build a 
home for our family. It is a beautiful piece of property only few minutes from our church. We were 
also provided the money to build a wall around the property, and construction has started! There 
is still no water or electricity on our property, and we are not sure how soon those services will be 
provided. However, there is a possibility we could drill a well and go ahead with the construction 
as the Lord provides the funds to do so. Would you pray with us for the Lord’s provision and 
consider giving to help us build our home? 


We wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas! May the Lord bless you and keep you, and may we 
serve the Lord with gladness in this season and the new year to come.


Thank you for your part in this ministry here in La Paz, Honduras. Your prayer and financial support are vital to what we do.


In the Service of the King,

The Silva Family 


PRAISES

• Spiritual growth in 

the church

• Property


REQUESTS

• Wisdom 

• Lord’s guidance 

• Provision

• More souls saved
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VISIT FROM FAMILY

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
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